
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
August 15, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of RTT, 
 
We would like to take the time to express our gratitude to you for your support of Rebuilding Together Tulsa (RTT), now Revitalize 
T-Town (RTT).  You are an integral part of our organization, and with your help, we are able to bring hope to many families in 
our community.  
 
Revitalize T-Town (RTT), formerly known as Rebuilding Together Tulsa (RTT), has spent 21 years serving our community and 
creating a strong foundation for our services to the Tulsa community.  As we continue to grow and better understand the specific 
needs of our city, we believe we are able to improve our service to the community by becoming independent of the national 
brand. This allows us to tailor our services to the unique needs of Tulsa, produce the best results for those we serve and become 
better stewards of our donors’ resources.  

 
Even though Tulsa is considered a city, we believe in helping our neighbors like we live in a small town. Through our home repair 
program, we are able to revitalize our low-income neighbor’s homes, making them safe and secure while restoring a sense of 
hope. This process allows our aging neighbors to have confidence that they are able to stay in their homes throughout their 
golden years, our neighbors living with disabilities to live independently, and our neighbors with families to find comfort in raising 
their children in a safe and secure home.  
 

Mission:  Making homes safe and secure for low-income homeowners. 
Vision:  A safe and healthy home for everyone. 

 
Moving forward, our core mission and services will remain the same – only with a new look and the flexibility to serve our Tulsa 
neighbors in the most beneficial way. We look forward to a new era as Revitalize T-Town (RTT) and our continued partnership 
revitalizing homes for our low-income neighbors while restoring hope to our community. 
 
We truly value your support throughout this process, and we look forward to the future as we continue to help restoring hope to 
our community one home at a time. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Barcus-Schafer 
Chief Executive Officer  

 
Make a donation at https://rtt.z2systems.com/np/clients/rtt/donation.jsp  

 
or mail to: 

Revitalize T-Town (RTT) 
14 East 7th Street 
Tulsa, OK 74119 


